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Attendance 

Y6K, Y3/4M 99%      Expected Attendance 

Y4/5K 98% Expected Attendance  

Y1C, Y1D, Y3/4G 95% Concern of under achievement  

Y2M 93% Risk of under achievement  

Y2F 92% Risk of under achievement  

Y5/6C 91% Risk of under achievement  

RecP 89% Serious risk of under achievement  

RecM 78% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Jakobi Harry Riley Robyn Hubert Pixie 

Harriet Flossie Ruby Ava Samuel Freddie 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Freddie Charley Ifunanya Kyran Lorson Finn 

Noah Harvey Shanade Abigail Emily Melody 

Diary Dates 

 01.10.21 – INSET DAY 

 
 07.10.21 – Individual photographs 

 08.10.21 Hello Yellow 

 18.10.21 – Art week 

 23.10.21 – Half Term 

 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

This week our Year 6 children started attending 

their swimming lessons. They will be swimming each 

Tuesday until sometime in November. We will let 

parents know which class in KS2 will be swimming 

next. 

 

Mr Feltham’s class had a fabulous morning at 

Alfreton Leisure Centre taking part in a multi skills 

event, which was organised by Qualitas.  

 

A huge thank you to our children and staff for your 

hard work during both trips. 

 

 

Sparkle Walk 

 

A large number of staff  

will be taking part in the  

Sparkle Walk event on  

Saturday which is in aid of raising money for 

Ashgate Hospice. Thank you to everyone who has 

bought raffle tickets. The raffle will be drawn on 

Monday and the lucky winner will be announced on 

Class Dojo. 

 

 

FREE gardening equipment for your school 
 

If you shop at Morrison’s or know someone in your 

family or friends who shop there, every £10 you 

spend (in store or online), shoppers get a Grow 

Token. 

 

To help our school get free gardening equipment, 

please could you ask them to collect ‘Grow 

Tokens’ and nominate our school. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Hello Yellow 

On Friday the 8th October, we  

are inviting children to come  

to school wearing something  

yellow. It can be as simple as a  

`hair bobble or badge or an item of clothing. 

Children still need to wear their uniform with their 

chosen yellow item.  

 

We are asking for a contribution, which will be used 

to support mental activities in school with our 

children. 

Next Friday (1st October) is a staff Training day. 

School will be closed to all children and will re-open 

as normal on Monday 4th October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


